
Newsletter November 2022

We hope our November newsletter finds you well and enjoying the change in seasons, we
are so excited for all the gorgeous Autumn/Winter weddings ahead! We have lots of things
to update you on including our new reception building and some new dates for your diary.

TWIAS - Thank you!

Firstly a huge thank you to all our couples who voted for our team and venue in this years
'The Wedding Industry Awards'. We are very pleased to say we have been shortlisted and
will be attending the regional finals on Monday 7th November in Newcastle. Follow our
Instagram story to see how we do.

Christmas Decor

Just a reminder for all our couples getting married around this magical time of year, our
Christmas decorations will be going up on Sunday 27th November 2022 just in time for
our first festive wreath making event.

Reception

The build is almost complete on our
brand new reception located just off the
main car park. When you arrive at the
venue this will now be where you go to let
us know you've arrived. Your detailing
meetings will take place here and it's also
the base for our growing team!



Upcoming Events

We have a number of events coming up over the next 6 months that we would love to see
you, your friends and family attend. There provide a lovely opportunity for you to spend
time in your venue or sample food ahead of choosing your wedding menu. Make sure to add
the dates below to your diary so you don't miss out!

Foodie Evenings





24th November 
7 course tasting

Booked couples only 
7pm



29th January
Roast Dinner
12pm & 4pm



14th February

Valentines Fine Dining
7pm



12th March 

Mother's Day Roast Dinner
4pm



Reservations can be made via

Hog & Apple at
abbie.r@thehogandapple.

co.uk



Accommodation is available at
all these events. Please reserve

your rooms early to avoid
dissapointment.

Wedding Photography

We love to receive photo albums from our couples. Not only do we enjoy reliving the
memories but we are proud to show you guys off on our social media channels too. If you've
celebrated your wedding with us in the last year and haven't seen your photos featured yet,
please send your gallery links over to jessica@bunnyhillweddings.co.uk  

Seasonal Wreath 
Making






1st December 
6:30pm - 9pm



4th December

3:30pm - 6:30pm



Join us for one of our festive
wreath making classes. Tickets

are £80 per person and
include all the supplies you
need to make your very own

Christmas Wreath from
scratch, Sharing Board by

Tastes Divine and of course a
glass of fizz!






BOOK HERE



Places are almost 
fully booked!




Christmas Fair



8th December 
6pm - 9pm



  Come along to browse
stalls from some great
local businesses. Food
stalls including a Hog
Roast, Reindeers, live

entertainment, mince pies
and mulled wine!



The venue and grounds
will be open for viewing
and our team will be on

hand in the venue to
answer any questions you

may have



 Tickets for this event will
be free, please keep your
eye on our social media
channels for the booking

link.

Accommodation

We are pleased to say that the planning application for our new accommodation has been
passed and building will begin in January. We hope to have the new rooms available for
Summer 2023 but we can't give exact dates just yet.

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/festive-wreath-making-at-bunny-hill-weddings-tickets-440777526447


The Bunny Hill Team

Last month we welcomed Jane to team Bunny. We are so
excited to have her on board as our new Events Assistant. 

You will more than likely see Jane on your wedding day and on
site during your visits. She is a keen photographer so will be
snapping away at our tasting evenings and capturing things
from a different angle on your wedding day!

Reviews

If you or your family and friends have a few moments to spare to share your experience
on hitched.co.uk and google it would mean the world to our small team. Not only do your
reviews allow us to continually develop our service, but also help future couples when
planning their wedding and they really do make our day reading them.

Getting in touch with us

A reminder to please use the email 'yourday@bunnyhillweddings.co.uk' if you have any
questions relating your wedding. This helps us answer you as quickly as possible!

Have you moved?

As usual we will be sending out our festive Bunny Hill treats and to ensure they get to you
please could you notify us of any changes to your address in the last 12 months. Please
email paul@bunnyhillweddings.co.uk with the subject 'NEW ADDRESS'.
 

We've updated our policy

Please note we have updated our policy in relation to wedding ceremonies that take place
at Bunny Hill. For an ideal wedding timeline we recommend ceremonies take place
between 1pm and 2:30pm. Should your ceremony take place before midday the closing
hours of the venue will be adjusted in line with the amount of time required before midday
to conduct your ceremony. Ceremonies are included in your hire package, however we have
had to make this minor adjustment as the venue is priced based on staffing hours for a post
midday ceremony.
 

https://www.hitched.co.uk/shared/rate/199507
https://g.page/r/CYg179c3yx4oEAg/review


We look forward to seeing you soon! 
'The Bunny Hill Team'

x

Gas Heaters

Unfortunately what we have been charging for the gas heaters on site is no longer
sustainable. Going forward we will be charging £250 which will include all 7 heaters we
have on site. These consist of 1 in the Bridal Suite, 2 in the Accommodation Stretch Tent
and 5 in the Venue Courtyard area. 

It is now costing us £385 to replace all the gas bottles after each wedding meaning that the
£250 we are charging is only a contribution. Unfortunately this update will take place
immediately meaning any invoices for gas sent this far for upcoming weddings will incur an
additional charge.
 

Don't miss anything

Please do remember to follow us on Instagram & Facebook to see what we are up to day
by day. You can find us @bunnyhillweddings. 


